Development Clerk

From: Sarah Reynolds <sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 11:03 AM

To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Ag Committee comments

Here are the Ag Committee’s comments for the two referrals:

Venezia for Leasure:

No objection to the proposed project. This parcel is not significant enough to warrant special protection. However, in general, the committee disagrees with the
creation and configuration of this and the surrounding lots related to its use as an agriculture parcel due to the small size and lack of turnaround space for farm
equipment.

Parrone for DePaul:
No objection and no comment.
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